
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The August 21, 2024 CLTC Board of Commissioners  

meeting was cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 18, 2024 at 1:00PM.  

 

Thank you for your kind understanding. If you have any inquiries, please 

contact (671)300-3296 or email cltc.admin@cltc.guam.gov 
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